
Matthew Wilson 

From: 	 Robert Freeman <Robert.Freeman@dacorum.gov.uk> 

Sent: 	 18 September 2013 09:30 

To: 	 Matthew Wilson; hertsmere.cil@gmail.com  

Subject: 	 Community Infrastructure Levy Draft Charging Statement of Modifications 

Dear Matthew, 

Thank you for sending Dacorum Borough Council a copy of your proposed modifications to the Hertsmere Draft 

Charging Schedule. I can confirm that Dacorum Borough Council has no comments to make on these modifications. I 

do not wish to take an active part within your CIL Examination, but may attend out of general interest. 

Good luck with the Examination 

Robert Freeman — 01442 228663 
Strategic Planning and Regeneration (Infrastructure) Officer 

Dacorum Borough Council. 

The information in this message should be regarded as confidential and is intended for the addressee only unless 
explicitly stated. If you have received this message in error it must be deleted and the sender notified. The views 
expressed in this message are personal and not necessarily those of Dacorum Borough Council unless explicitly 
stated. Please be aware that emails sent to or received from Dacorum Borough Council may be intercepted and read 
by the council. Interception will only occur to ensure compliance with council policies or procedures or regulatory 
obligations, to prevent or deter crime, or for the purposes of essential maintenance or support of the email system. 
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